
Finley Silva 
9 Ocean Drive 

#456D 
Pacific Bay, CA 34567 

fsilva@college.edu 
(111) 999-8888 

September 20, 2021 

ABC Technologies 
45 Sea Lane 
Ocean Bay, CA 34568 

To: Hunter Joseph, Director of Human Resources 

Dear Hunter Joseph, 

Thank you for interviewing me for the Junior Developer internship position you have open at 
ABC Technologies. I enjoyed talking with you and I am genuinely excited about this opportunity. 

I am eager to learn new skills and look forward to being part of a development team that uses 
an agile process. As you suggested, I have already begun to watch videos about using Jira and 
Confluence. 

I hope to hear from you soon. I am excited about working as an Intern at ABC Technologies. I 
am available May 9, 2022- August 12, 2022. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Finley Silva 




